
 

GUILDERLAND CENTER FIRE DISTRICT COMMISSIONER VACANCY 

State law allows fire district boards to fill vacancies by appointment until the next regular election in 

December.  The candidate appointed by the Board would serve through December 31, 2022 when the 

term ends.  Any qualified resident of the district who is interested may submit a letter of interest no 

later than April 18th, 2022.  Letters of interest should be mailed to Kelly Dodge, Guilderland Center Fire 

District, PO Box 141, Guilderland Center, NY 12085 or emailed to treasurer@gcfd.net  

All interested parties will be interviewed for the vacant seat at a public meeting yet to be determined.  

If you need more information, please reach out to the District Secretary/Treasurer at the above email 

address. 
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